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Hospice News: Follow This 5010 Billing Rule For Hospices

Starting Oct. 1, hospices need to note a billing wrinkle in the new 5010 format.

In 5010, the field for 'other physician,' where hospices report the certifying physician, is mapped to three possible
physician identifying fields. So hospices need to report the physician info in the 2310F loop of the claim, CMS instructs in
a new transmittal and MLN Matters article. Links to the documents are online at
www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Guidance/Transmittals/2012-Transmittals-ltems/R2448CP.html.

CPT® 2023 American Medical Association. All rights reserved.


http://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Guidance/Transmittals/2012-Transmittals-Items/R2448CP.html

